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Minutes of 91st IASA Board meeting: 
5th October 2020 

Attendance Board: Patricia Crittenden, Clark Baim, Bente Nilsen, Peter Schernhardt, Shiqin 
Shen, Agnes von Wyl (minutes)  

Attendance Ad Hoc Volunteers: Aoife Baired, Bex Darby, Michele Giannotti, Melanie Gill, 
Alexander Jack, Terry Keller, Silvana Milozzi, Stephanie Wilson 

Apologies: Karen Hazell Raine, Caitlin Brown, Mengyun Cao, Becca Carr-Hopkins, Wei 
Zhang 

 

1. Approve/revise the minutes of 90th meeting:  

- The minutes have to be approved at the November meeting. 

2. Every Ad Hoc Volunteer and every Board Member gave a short introduction about their 
tasks in IASA  

3. Alexander Jack and Stephanie Wilson give an overview of the new Website DMM-
Community. They produced a film about all the possibilities on the DMM-Website. The 
link is: https://dmm-community.mn.co (the ‘https://' needs to be included if you type it 
manually). Thank you very much, Alex and Stephanie! 

Everybody should try the link and give feedback. The website is open for everybody, not 
just IASA members.  

4. Discussion of next year’s priorities: Where do we want to go as IASA in the future?  

- Could there be a webinar about the ANP-course (which is now offered on-line 
by Zoom). 

- Certificated program “DMM-lite formulation”, duration 10 weeks; it starts 
now in China, in December at Tavistock, followed by other programs in 
Britain and Italy. 

- DMM Fellowship: the revised proposals have to be submitted December 1st, 
they will get a response in January. 

- Discussion about generating a fund for upcoming IASA Fellowships?  

i. Selling videos 

ii. Seeking more members 

iii. Fundraising 

iv. Next IASA conference: virtual or in presence?  

 
Zurich, October 8th 2020, Agnes von Wyl   

 


